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PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release: 

 

 

MOTOR to Update Guidance to Refinish Time Calculations for 

Blending Adjacent Panels 

 

TROY, MI – APRIL 28, 2023 – MOTOR Information Systems (MOTOR), a Hearst company, announced today 

it will make a change to the Estimated Worktime Development Methodology for color blend of adjacent panels 

within the MOTOR Guide to Estimating (GTE). The change is designed to account for variations in modern 

vehicle paint refinishing and will be made in October 2023 as part of the company’s standard GTE update 

schedule. 

“Throughout the first quarter of 2023, MOTOR reviewed information from multiple sources and has concluded 

that the current formula reflects an estimate for one particular scenario but does not necessarily reflect the 

many variations encountered with modern vehicle finishes and design,” said John McDonald, MOTOR’s 

product portfolio manager, content. “Given the variations among scenarios today, MOTOR believes that the 

Estimated Work Time Development methodology should defer to the judgment of an estimator or appraiser 

following an on-the-spot evaluation of the specific vehicle and refinish requirements in question.” 

About MOTOR 

MOTOR Information Systems, a Hearst Company, is one of the world’s premier suppliers of automotive data 

and since 1903, has provided accurate, thorough and timely information. To learn more about MOTOR, visit 

motor.com. 

 

About Hearst 

Hearst is a leading global, diversified information, services and media company with operations in 40 countries. 

To learn more about Hearst, visit hearst.com. 
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